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Yearbook meeting cancelled today. 
 
SOGI club is cancelled today as both Ms Stewardson and Mr. Gagnes are away 
today. We will meet at lunch on Wednesday instead. 
 
Grade 8 Boys Basketball, there will be a mandatory meeting today, at nutrition break, 
in Mr. Perry's room to discuss our schedule and games!  
 
Any grade 8s interested in playing Football at Centennial there is an information 
meeting today at the beginning of lunch (12:24pm) in the DMA room. 
 
Sports leadership council, there is a meeting today at lunch in Mr. Perry's room. 
 
Do you love music? Do you want to have fun learning how to compose and arrange 
music, using a software called Flat? Come to the Composition Club in Mr. Vandette's 
room - Room 149 - on Mondays at lunch, starting today! 
 
A reminder to all wrestlers that practices this week are Monday and Wednesday after 
school. If you have been thinking about trying a new sport at middle school, come give 
it a try in the multi purpose room after school. 
 
Registration for the Babysitting course will start on School Cash Online tomorrow 
morning at 9am.  The course will be here at Hillcrest on Monday, January 30th. This is 
a Pro-D so if you are participating you will not miss any school work.  
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